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Stoddard County Commission Accepting Sealed Bids for New Telephone System

Stoddard County, MO - The Stoddard County Commission will be accepting sealed bids
on a complete new telephone system until 10 a.m. on monday, April 19, 2021.

The complete new telephone system will be for the Justice Center located at 403 South
Prairie Street, Bloomfield.

Bids should include a cost breakdown for installation and equipment, including a time for
completion upon approval of the bid.

To review the project scope, bidders should contact William Dowdy at (573) 421-7741 to
schedule an appointment.

Sealed bids can be delivered by 10 a.m. on Monday, April 19, 2021 to the Stoddard
County Clerk Office at 401 South Prairie Street, or sent to PO Box 110, Bloomfield, MO
63825; (573) 568-3339.

Stoddard County Commission reserves the right to reject any bids received.
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